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Harvest Liturgy
A huge thank you to our Year 6 pupils

and the adults who work with them for

delivering a wonderful Harvest Liturgy

this morning. It was a timely reminder

of just how lucky we are to have food

on the table and how we should share

what we have with others. Thank you

also to all our other pupils who drew

pictures of what they are thankful for

and learnt the actions to the song.

We hope you managed to join us

virtually and that you enjoyed being a

part of this special occasion. We will

get better at broadcasting as we get

more practice!

On behalf of Coalville Foodbank, thank

you so much for your generous

donations. This will make a real

difference to the lives of families in our

local community.

Finally, another thank you for your

donations to CAFOD. A bar of soap can

prevent the spread of the coronavirus in

under-developed countries, so again,

your support will make a difference.

NDCYS Visit
On Tuesday, we were delighted to

welcome the Catholic Youth Service to St

Clare’s. They put up their inflatable

classroom in the hall and delivered

sessions to our Year 2, Year 4 and Year 5

classes on the theme of ‘Hope’.

The children had a great time and had the

opportunity to encounter Christ in a

different way.

St Wilfrid’s Parish Church
Details of Mass times – of both those held

in person and virtually via Zoom – can be

found here:

http://stwilfscoalville.blogspot.com/p/mas

s-times.html

There are also details of how to make an

appointment to celebrate the Sacrament

of Reconciliation.

Information is also in Polish.

http://stwilfscoalville.blogspot.com/p/mass-times.html


Open Evenings 2021/22 
We are pleased to announce that online

bookings for our Open Evenings for

parents of children due to start school in

September 2021 are now available at

www.bookwhen.com/st-clares. Please

share this information with any friends you

have with pre-school age children.

Website: Telephone: Email address:

01530 837747 office@st-clares.leics.sch.ukwww.st-clares.leics.sch.uk

“Be generous and share your food with the poor. You will be 

blessed for it.”
Proverbs 22:9

Stars of the WeekKey Dates

Friday 16th

October

School closes for 

half term

19th – 23rd

October
Half term holiday

Monday 26th

October
School opens

Monday 2nd

November
EYFS Open Evening

EYFS Ajai F & Matilda R

Year 1 Jaxon G

Year 2 Maria D

Year 3 Amaka O

Year 4 Lacey-May S

Year 5 Julia U

Year 6 Summer M

Attendance
National Target 97%

St Clare’s w/e 2/10/20 98.3%

Top Classes

1st Year 3 – 100% 

2nd Year 4 & Year 6 – 99.6%

3rd Year 5 – 99.3%

http://www.bookwhen.com/st-clares

